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Subject: Fowler Creek RV Park
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Good afternoon,

| am writing in regard to the proposed Fowler Creek RV Park in Cle Elum. As a part
time resident of the Granite Creek neighborhood | have many concerns regarding the
proposal. Unfortunately, as a full time Texas resident | was not aware of the proposal
until recently.

1. There appears to be a conflict of interest as the developer of the proposal is also a
member of the Kittitas Planning Commission. The community has the right to know
when a conflict of interest exists and the resolution.

2. Given the scope of the project, there will be sever impact to traffic, wildlife (see pics
from my property located at 271 Quad Dr) and wetlands.

3. Deficiencies in EMS/Fire/Police, etc. Our community is growing faster than the
infrastructure. It seems the infrastructure must be addressed prior to the project
moving forward.

| ask the Commission to strongly consider the opinions and sentiments of the
community of which the Commission serves.

Sincerely,
Chad Buscho
(425) 785-6633

143 Riva Ridge PI
Austin, TX 78737

271 Quad Dr
Cle Elum, WA 98922
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